
From: Flierl, Kurt - DOT
To: Sia Prosper
Subject: I.D. 2225-14-70, STH 32 - HFST and safety
Date: September 1, 2020 2:35:00 PM

Sia – can you take a look at your diary.  Curious about Aug 13th scooter crash.   Is it possible
that pavement markings were placed near the same time and the driver ran across glass
beads from the marking – and not potentially loose aggregate.

Picture of NB at Palisades and Henry Clay when you find time.
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